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Andrea Bekić, newly appointed Ambassador of the Republic of Croatia in Poland together with Paweł

Włodarczyk, Honorary Consul of Croatia in Krakow, paid a courtesy visit to mayor of Krakow on 28

March 2014.

The meeting served as an opportunity to discuss a series of planned Croatian actions organised

in Krakow. So far the Embassy is planning to organise two exhibitions: of photographs and

paintings, presenting new realism in Croatian art. Mayor Jacek Majchrowski offered to support

both cultural events.

Another joint project 3xCroatia is going to be organised in Krakow on 20 May 2014 involving

representatives of the cities of Zadar, Split and Pula introducing tourist attractions of their cities

and regions to the citizens of Krakow. Famous Croatian cellist Ana Rucner will perform in the

Krakow Filharmonic Hall on the same day.
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